


2018 

July 8 - August 4 ................. .......... ..... .... Summer School/Camp 

August 5 - 12 ................ ..... ........ ..................... Leadership Camp 

August 14 .................................. Returning Cadet Registration 

August 16 ............................................ New Cadet Registration 

August 17-19 ....... ....... ..... .... ...... ........ ..... ......... Closed Weekend 

August 20 ..................................... 1st Semester Classes Begin 

August 24-26 ...................... ........ ...... ...... ........ . Closed Weekend 

August 31 - September 2 ............................. .. Closed Weekend 

September 3 ............................... Labor Day I Cadet Challenge 

September 14 ... ... ......... ..... ...... ...... Board of Trustees Meeting 

September 28 ................ .... ..... ... ..... . First Grading Period Ends 

September 28-30 .... Founders' Day Weekend - Homecoming 

Alumni and Families of Current Cadets 

Closed Weekend 

November 9 ... ..... ...... .......... ... .... .Second Grading Period Ends 

November 15 .............................................. Fall Sports Banquet 

November 16 .. ... ..... ........ ...... ......... Board of Trustees Meeting 

November 16 (1 :00 PM) ................ Thanksgiving Break Begins 

November 25 (7:15 PM) ... ...... .......... Thanksgiving Break Ends 

December 20 ............. Lessons & Carols I Boars' Head Dinner 

December 21 (1 :00 PM) ................. Christmas Vacation Begins 

2019 

January 6 (7:15 PM) .... ....... ....... ........ . Christmas Vacation Ends 

January 15-17 .............................. First Semester Examinations 

January 18 ....................................... Third Grading Period Ends 

January 18-20 .. ........ ....................................... Closed Weekend 

January 19 ................... .. ........... .... ...... New Cadet Registration 

January 21 ........ ...... .............. .Second Semester Classes Begin 

January 25-27 ....... ..... .closed Weekend for New Cadets Only 

February 1-3 ............... Closed Weekend for New Cadets Only 

February 8 ................... .. .......... .... .. Board of Trustees Meeting 

February 20 ...... .... ......................................... Old Guard Dinner 

March 1 .... ..................... ........ ...... Fourth Grading Period Ends 

March 8-10 .................................................. .. Parents Weekend 

Closed Weekend 

April 11 ......................... .. ...................... .Winter Sports Banquet 

April 12 ............................................ Fifth Grading Period Ends 

April 12 (1 :00 PM) .... .... ...... ................ ...... Spring Break Begins 

April 22 (7:15 PM) ....................................... Spring Break Ends 

May 3 .......... ...... ...... ....................... Board of Trustees Meeting 

May 10-12 ............................................ Mothers' Day Weekend 

Families of Current Cadets 

Alumni Weekend 

Closed Weekend 

May 21 ........ .......... ..... Mrs. Francis Glidden Howe's Memorial 

May 28-30 .... .. ...................... .Second Semester Examinations 

May 30 .......................... .. .............. ...... .. Spring Sports Banquet 

May 31 ............................................ Sixth Grading Period Ends 

May 31 ..................................... Junior I Senior Ring Ceremony 

May 31 ................................. ......... ............... .... . Senior Banquet 

June 1 .Commencement I 8th Grade Completion Ceremony 

(Calendar Dates Subject to Change) 



Executive Committee 
Mr. Phillip Malone (President) 

Mr. Robert Fanning (Vice President) 

Mr. David Houser (Treasurer) 

Mr. Allen Paul 
Dr. Dennis Zent 

Board Members 
Atty. Michael Burns 

Mr. Van Kchikian 
Mrs. Amy Martin 

Mr. Bruce Matthews 
Ms. Eleni Mitropoulos 
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Mr. Charles Piszczor 

Dr. Stephen Steele 
Mr. Steve Swick 

Trustee Emeritis 
Mr. Raymond Stuckey 

Mr. John Wattles 

Fred Seibold '53 (President) 
Eleni Mitropoulos '04 (1st Vice President) 

Crystal Vaughn '12 (2nd Vice President) 
Secretary - Rudy Recile '86 (Secretary) 
Treasurer - vacant by Board decision·. 

Mark Vickery (President) 
Traci Tate (1st Vice President) 

Jenifer Bender (2nd Vice President) 

Angi Dowell (Secretary) 
Candace Matthews (Treasurer) 
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A Word from the Chairman of the Board of Trustees 

Dear Alumni, Parents, and friends of the Academy: 

Dr. /Col Jim Benson, USMC (Ret) turns over the reins of Howe Military Academy to Dr. /COL Tom Tate, 
USA (Ret) on July 1, 2018. 

After five months, at the helm of the Academy and during possibly the most crucial period in the 
school's history, Col Benson passed the baton to his own hand-selected Commandant, COL Tom Tate. 
Subsequent to consulting with the Board of Trustees during the fall and winter of 2017, the Board asked 

Col Jim Benson, USMC (Ret) 
jhbenson1 S@gmail.com 

www.jhbensonturnarounds.com 

Col Benson to assume the position of Superintendent. In an 
open-ended contract, Col Benson agreed to lead the Academy 
until such time as the Academy had turned the corner from an 
educational, financial, and military standpoint; seek to improve 
the Academy staff and teaching faculty to the extent required; 
and advise the Board relative to a candidate to become the next 
Superintendent. 

Upon Col Benson's recommendation and on June 21, 2018 
the Board voted to name COL Tom Tate as the next head of 
school and to change the title from Superintendent to 
President/CEO. COL Tate, a decorated Army Special Forces 
Officer and a leader/scholar with a doctorate in Higher 
Education Administration from the University of Alabama, brings 
a wealth of experience to HMA. Prior to joining the Academy as 
Commandant of the HMA cadets in February, 2018, COL Tate 
served four years as the Professor of Military Science at the 
Florida Institute of Technology, Vice President for Student Affairs 

and Commandant of Cadets at Marion Military Institute, and Director of the Center for Leadership and 
Career Development at Marion Military Institute. 

Col Benson and COL Tate are of like mind relative to the 
education and development of our youth through the military 
model of college preparatory school education. The Board is 
confident of the continuity between Col Benson and COL Tate and 
excited about Howe's future. HMA appears to be on solid footing for 
the 2018/2019 school year as evidenced by the anticipated high 
retention rate of current cadets and the unprecedented number of 
incoming inquiries and applications. 

Finally, the Board, staff and faculty, parents, and alumni thank 
Col Benson for his leadership, dedication, and inspirational 
contributions to the longevity of this Academy. Moreover, we wish 
him all the best in his consulting business and publication of his 
new book, titled "Executive Courage - Sometimes You Have to Walk 
Point." 

For the Board, 

~t?- \v\~ 

Philip Malone 
Chairman 

COL Tom Tate, USA (Ret) 
ttate@howemilitary.org 



Howe Observes its 133rd Graduation 
General john F. Campbell Gives Address 

General John F. Campbell Speaking to 
the Class of 2018 

The 2018 graduating class of Howe 
Military Academy was sent off with tears, 
cheers, hugs, and well-wishes during a 
Commencement ceremony 

Battalion Commander Catherine Zhu 
Receiving Her Diploma from Colonel Benson 

and being humble and kind. "Howe has 
armed you with a strong moral character, 
critical thinking, and exemplary leadership 

skills. Quite frankly, with this 
and program that took 
place the first weekend of 
June. For some seniors, the 
parade prior to 
Commencement marked the 
last military-style drill of 
their young careers. Guest 
speaker General John F. 
Campbell (Ret) followed the 
remarks of Valedictorian 
Jared Rosentreter and 
Salutatorian Catherine Zhu. 

11Howe has armed you with 
a strong moral character, 

critical thinking, and 
exemplary leadership skills. 

foundation, there is nothing 
that you cannot do," he said. 

Future plans for the class 
of 2018 include college 
enrollment at universities 
such as Purdue, Michigan 
State, Ivy Tech, Indiana 
University and others. 
Intended courses of study 
range from physics, 
psychology and computer 

Quite frankly, with this 
foundation, there is nothing 

that you cannot do." 

- General Campbell 

He started by noting the graduates' 
"impressive" character saying, "They are a 
reminder of how little I had accomplished at 
their age." Gen. Campbell furthered his 
remarks by offering advice which included 
developing good personal relationships 

science to marketing, art 
design, nursing and elementary education, to 
name a few. 

Earning the highest honors for the 
graduating class were Jared Rosentreter, 
Catherine Zhu and Avishek Sarkar. 
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The 2017-2018 school year ended on June 2, 
2018 with the final parade and the eighth grade 
completion and senior graduation ceremonies, 
which were held in Bouton Auditorium. All ten 
seniors that graduated will be attending either a 
technical/community college or a four-year 
college/university in the fall. The Academy has 
hired four new instructors for the 2018-2019 
school year to teach Spanish, English 9 and 12, 
Chemistry/Math, and Art/P.E./Journalism. I will be 
stepping down as the Dean of Academics in June 
to return to the classroom full time this fall, where 
my real passion lies. I am pleased to introduce 
Theresa Jacobs, who will be taking over the 
position of Dean of Academics. 

Theresa Jacobs earned her Bachelor of Science 
in Secondary Social Studies Education and History 
in 2002 from Defiance College, in Defiance, Ohio, 
and continued her educational goals at Defiance 
College by completing her Master of Arts in 
Education with a focus on Curriculum and 
Instruction in 2004. In 2012, Ms. Jacobs completed 
the Principal Leadership Program through Indiana 
Wesleyan University located in Marion, Indiana. In 
2018, Ms. Jacobs earned both her Educational 
Specialist degree from Northcentral University, 
Prescott Valley, Arizona and the Doctorate of 
Education (all but dissertation) in Curriculum and 
Teaching. 

Ms. Jacobs served as the Director of Alternative 
Education at Tri-Creek School Corporation, 
located in Lowell, Indiana, from 2005 - 2014. 
During her tenure at Tri-Creek School 
Corporation, Ms. Jacobs developed an alternative 
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education program to meet the needs of 
academically at-risk students, a credit recovery 
program to maintain graduation rates, and 
developed and implemented a Data War Room 
with structured data teams to provide a true 
Response to an Intervention Program to meet the 
needs of all students. 

While at Campagna Academy, Ms. Jacobs 
developed a Day Treatment Program that serviced 
at-risk juveniles in Lake County, Indiana. The 
program focused on Dialetical Behavior Therapy 
and educational services to help re-integrate that 
targeted population back into their communities. 
Ms. Jacobs served as a member of the 
Alternatives to Detention Program and developed 
the first Evening Reporting Program in Lake 
County to provide additional services for at-risk 
juvenile offenders. 

Theresa is excited to begin this new journey 
and looks forward to taking Howe's academic 
department to the next level. 

Ms. Theresa Jacobs 
New Dean of Academic Affairs 



The Spring 2018 season was a development 
year for the Cadets Lacrosse team. After losing 
some key players from last year, our cadets 
knew they had a challenge ahead of them. The 
team started off slow, but really learned how to 
play together and to keep battling no matter 
how much they were down by. The Cadets won 
their only game of the season against Argos and 
they did this with only 2 subs the whole game 
and demonstrated their toughness and will to 
win. 

The captains of the team did a great job of 
leading and setting up the team's future for 
years to come. The captains were Jared 
Rosentreter, Avishek Sarkar, and returning 
senior, Will Martin. Cadet Martin had numerous 
20 save games as goalie for the Cadets while the 
team was led in scoring by Bryan lneich. Even 
though the Cadets will be sad to lose 
Rosentreter and Sarkar, they are very excited 
about returning Martin and lneich with the rest 
of the improving team members. 

The Cadets athletic programs are already 
gearing up for next year with the hiring of two 
great coaches for soccer and volleyball in the fall. 
The first coach hired this spring, to lead our 
soccer program in the fall, is David Smith. 
Shortly after hiring Smith we were fortunate to 
discover and hire Stephanie Dunkel for girls 
volleyball. Both coaches bring a tremendous 
amount of experience to their respective sports 
and we look forward to their teams' success. 
The new coaches will be featured in the fall 
edition of the Howe Review. 

David Smith - Varsity Soccer Coach 

Stephanie Dunkel - Varsity Volleyball Coach 
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Alumni News 

Alumni Weekend Recap 
In the Foreword of the 1968 Tatler, the 

graduating class pointedly inscribed their 
thoughts in becoming alumni of Howe 
Military Academy not only as experiencing 
"the reminiscent pondering of friends who 
have since parted ways;" but also by writing 
"the outstanding impression that will stand 
every Howe graduate in good stead for the 
rest of his/her life is the realization that he 
grew during his brief career as a Howe 
Cadet." (Foreword, The Senior Class of 1968, 
Tatler. 1968) 

David Wattles, Battalion Executive Officer for 
the class of 1968, stands with his honorary 
class on the reviewing stand as they receive 
applause prior to the 2018 Alumni Parade. 

For the nearly 20 alumni from the Class of 
1968 who reunited on the campus of Howe 
Military Academy for their Golden 
Anniversary during the 2018 Alumni 
Weekend, the realization of those words 
came full circle. Along with nearly 130 other 
alumni, the former Howe cadets were able to 
celebrate their memories, friendships and 
accomplishments. 

Alumni Weekend events included the 
traditional Alumni Review Parade with Neal 
Ehrlich '68 serving as the HMA Honorary 
Colonel. Roman Lynch '68 carried the flag as 
alumni marched before the reviewing stand 
and its spectators. The most senior of the 
alumni classes that walked in the parade was 
the class of 1948, from which Richard (Dick) 
Hile '48, Dick Milholland '48 and John (Bill) 
Brill '48 marched. 

Roman Lynch '68 carries the flag while Neal 
Ehrlich '68 salutes as they lead the group of 

various alumni across the Parade Field. 

One of the highlights from the list of 
attendees included Mr. Glenn Cox who 
taught government and social studies to 
Howe Military cadets for 42 years, beginning 
with the class of 1966. Another honored, 
retired staff member is Mr. John Pagin, HMA 
teacher for 40 years and honored guest at 
the 1968 class reunion dinner. 



A special note of recognition needs to be 
given to the five members of the class of 
1948 who made a return trip to Howe for 
their 70th reunion. They include John Brill, 
David Frederick, Richard Hile, Dick 
Milholland, and William Pellet. Richard Hile 
'48 claimed the title of being the "oldest 
alumnus at the reunion." 

Other activities included a barbecue, 
breakfast with the cadets, a Question & 
Answer breakfast with Superintendent Col 
Jim Benson, a reception, and a memorial 
service. During the Alumni Reception, Karl 
Vaughn '77 was formally inducted as a 
Herrick Fellow. 

Bill Brill '48, Dick Milholland '48, and 
Dick Hile '48 march together in the 
Alumni Parade while celebrating 

their 70th reunion. 

Alumni News 

Special thanks goes to Glenn Moore '67 
for the many pictures he took to 
commemorate the weekend. 

The Development office is already making 
plans for next year's Alumni Weekend 
celebration. The Class of 1969 will be 
honored for reaching their 50th year 
anniversary and all other reunion classes 
whose graduation year ends in a 4 or a 9 will 
be specifically honored. As always, all alumni 
are welcome and encouraged to participate. 

For more information, contact the 
Development office at 260-562-2131 ext. 236. 
Or, email Mackenzie Ritchie, Director of 
Development at 

mritchie@howemilitary.org 

COL Thomas Tate, USA (Ret), 
Commandant, with Ren Hallett '67. 

,, 

"! think the success of any school can be 
measured by the contribution the alumni 
make to our national life." - john F. Kennedy 

t ... ~ • 
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Alumni News 

Reunion Class s 

1st Row: Gary Kahn, Martin Pritchard, Thomas Bell, Dennis Overshiner, Ray Gillespie and Wellington Lee. 

2nd Row: Roman Lynch, Dan Shriner, Neal Ehrlich, Bruce Brunk, and Melvin Kohler 
3rd Row: Willfred Straw, David Wattles, William Hamilton, William Hungate, and Vernon Ausherman 

50th <.R&union 
r@@•JJ.rm~ 

1948 70th Reunion - Front: David Frederick, 
William Pellet, John Brill; Back: Dick Milholland, 
Richard Hile 

1958 60th Reunion - Front: Kenneth Smith, David 
Terrell, Henry Conant; Back: Roger Thomas, John 
Franck, William Fielder, Nicholas Bonder 
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James Weiss and John Shuman 

1978 40th Reunion 
Jeffrey Nichols, Todd Remus, James McKnight 

Scott Hume 

1963 SSth Reunion - Front: George Raach, Ben 
Lehman, Richard Franck, Allen Paul; Back: Gordon 
McMullen, Benjamin Butzbaugh, Charles 
Bachrach, Richard Corns, David Houser 

Michael Kellems and Dan Aukerman 

join Us 

Founders' 
Day 

Weekend 

september 28th - 30th, 201 a 
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From its earliest years, Howe Military Academy has had a rich heritage of Christian faith 
embedded within its culture, which has carried it forward through difficult times, and still today sets 
it apart from so many boarding schools of its kind. 

In our ever-changing culture, it is all the more important to hold to something (and truly 
Someone) that is unchanging. God in heaven is always the same; the same yesterday, today, and 
forever; and faith in Him gives us a stability, focus, and unity in an otherwise unstable and 
self-centered society. There is no greater joy than to see young men and women find comfort and 
hope in the One who gave his life for them. 

At Howe, we have a set time each week to pause and worship our Creator and thank Him for the 
wonderful Salvation provided through the resurrection of Jesus Christ. We read scripture straight 
from the Bible and sing hymns of praise together. We learn practical lessons of faith and brotherly 
love from people of old such as Joseph, Ruth, David, Esther, and Daniel who overcame great 
obstacles to live happy, healthy lives in spite of their difficult situations. 

While we are a non-denominational Christian school, cadets of other faiths and cultures still find 
Howe Military a very welcoming home. We respect the individuality of each person's choice to believe 
or not believe in our Christian faith and to accept or reject salvation in Christ Jesus. But as an 
independent school that has been in existence since the 1800s, we are proud of our Christian 
heritage. Our faith is a part of how we began; it is part of who we are; and by God's grace, it is a part 
of who we will always be. 

God bless Howe Military Academy, 

MAJ Thurston Jones 
Chaplain and Assistant Commandant 

For you are all sons of God through faith in Christ Jesus. For all of you who were 
baptized into Christ have clothed yourselves with Christ. There is neither jew nor 
Greek, there is neither slave nor free man, there is neither male nor female; for 

you are all one in Christjesus. - Galatians 3:26-28 
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of who we will always be. 
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HMA Character and Leadership Lecture Series Wrap-Up 

Congressman Jim Banks Ray Rottman, Col USAF (Ret) Ford S. Braun '79 

Continuing in the spirit of inspiration and motivation, eight speakers have addressed the cadets, 
faculty, and staff of Howe Military Academy during the bi-weekly Character and Leadership Lecture Series 
that Col Jim Benson began in February 2018. 

The 2017-2018 academic year came to a close with cadets hearing the words of the following speakers 
during the month of May: 

Congressman Jim Banks, Rep. from the 3rd District of Indiana; 
Raymond Rottman, Colonel USAF (Ret) and Executive Director of the Association of Military 
Colleges and Schools of the United States.; and 

•. Alumnus, Ford S. Braun '79, commercial airline pilot for JetBlue. 

Congressman Banks' speech emphasized public service. "Leadership is public service - you must serve 
others," Banks said. He encouraged the cadets to aspire to be public servants and serve the publ ic in 
significant ways. Public servants, he said, include teachers, government officials, and peace officers. 

On May 16th, Col Rottman spoke of a poem titled "The Dash" by Linda Ellis which emphasizes the line 
on a tombstone that is placed between the date of birth and the date of death. The line represents the 
life that was lived. "Live today to build your dash and make it significant," Rottman said. 

Braun '79 demonstrated to the cadets the HMA tie pin that he received from Howe Military Academy. 
He proudly wears the HMA tie pin every day he's at work and has so for the past 34 years, he said. 

In his remarks, Braun told those present that as a cadet at HMA, he had been taught the acronym 
GOOF which stands for Grounded, Organized, Disciplined and Focused. He described each principal in 
detail, telling cadets: 

Grounded = Have faith, help others, lead with honor 
Organized = Set realistic goals, have a plan 
Disciplined = Don't get distracted, stay out of trouble 
Focused= Expect change, never give up 

"GOOF made me who I am. It has been critical to my success," Braun said. 

The Leadership Lecture Series will cont inue in the fall as the 2018-2019 academic year begins. Upon 
completion of each lecture, the Corps passes in review to honor the speaker. Attendance by guests, 
alumni, parents and friends of the academy is encouraged, and there is no charge. For more information, 
visit our webpage at www.howemilitary.org. 
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Congratulations Class of 2018! 

Jared Rosentreter 
Wheaton College 

Drake Carson 
Des Moines Area 

Community College 

Alexis Klimaszewski 
Indiana University 

South Bend 
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Tavion Crump 
Hiram College 

Avishek Sarkar 
Michigan State 

University 

Salutatorian 
Catherine Zhu 

Purdue University 

Caroline Draper 
Indiana University 
Purdue University 

Indianapolis 

Ce'aria Thomas 
Indiana State 

University 

Phoenix Jansen 
Douglas Education 

Center, PA 

Sam Zhu 
Ivy Tech 

Community College 



Generous Donations Reach $75,000 to Make 
New Weight Room/Fitness Center a Reality 

HMA parents and alumni have come together once again, this time to oversee the fulfillment of a 
state of the art weight-training and fitness facility. 

David Hackett '51 and his wife, Krystyna, responded to the need outlined in an address by Col 
Jim Benson speaking to the benefits of sound body and sound mind. The Hacketts demonstrate a 
tradition of annual gifting to various institutions and decided to focus this year's gift on the new HMA 
weight room/fitness center, providing just over $60,000 towards its creation. "I think that the weight 
room can have a positive impact on the cadets from a health standpoint and their self-esteem," 
Hackett '51 said. 

In addition, three HMA families each contributed a $5,000 monetary gift, allowing the cadets at 
Howe the privilege of utilizing a new, $75,000 weight room/fitness center complete with top-of-the­
line equipment. Sincere thank you to the families of john and Lisa Didier, Bruce and Candace 
Matthews, and David and Traci Tate for their generous contributions. 

Additionally, David and Traci Tate are dedicating their professional insight as owners of Elite FTS, 
Inc., to guide the design and implementation of not only the center itself, but also the top-of-the-line 
fitness and weight train ing equipment within. 

The new weight room will be located on the main floor of the Lower School Gymnasium. 
Construction begins this month with a completion deadline set in time for cadets to utilize its full 
benefits this fall. 
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Faculty and Staff Awards 

Teacher of the Year - Ms. Olga Brezden 
Her ability to inspire cadets to maintain high academic standards, 
demonstrate self-discipline and maintain a positive attitude has earned 
Ms. Olga Brezden the 2017-2018 HMA Teacher of the Year award. Ms. 
Brezden teaches Math. 

The award is made possible through an endowment established by the 
Class of 1951 to recognize an outstanding teacher who honors the HMA 
mission of preparing global leaders by providing a rigorous education 
grounded in Christian values within a structured military environment. A 
tangible gift of 5% of the endowment was presented to Ms. Brezden for 
demonstrating all of the following: 

· Excellence in the classroom 

· Involvement and interaction with the cadets academically, spiritually, and in leadership; 

· Interaction with the admissions office and recruiting; 

· Interaction with the advancement office and special weekend events; and 

· Positive attitude toward the Academy, faculty, staff, parents, and the cadet corps. 

Staff Member of the Year - Mr. Michael Reed 
Col. Benson presented the 2017-2018 HMA Staff Member of the Year 
award to Michael Reed, Director of Technology and Digital Marketing for 
his efficient, creative determination to maintain the high standards of 
digital marketing and computer programming that keep HMA accessible, 
online, and in color. 

The award is made possible through an endowment presented by the 
Class of 1955 to provide additional compensation to high-performing 
faculty and staff members. Mr. Reed's performance and dedication to 
the technological advancement of the Academy has contributed greatly 
to HMA's overall success. 

Charles Bishop Receives Honor 

I~ 

Members of the Varsity Howe Club recognized Charles "Chuck" Bishop, 
Elite Master Scuba Diver Trainer, with an Honorary Varsity Letter for 
going above and beyond the regular duties required by the faculty and 
staff in support of the athletic program. Mr. Bishop puts Howe Military 
Academy on the map by making this the only school in the country to 
offer PADI training and certification at the high school level. Cadets gain 
skills in the pool on campus and earn certifications through supervised 
scuba diving trips with Mr. Bishop to various lakes and ocean reefs all 
over the world. 



President's Quarters Renovation 

Renovations to the President's Quarters has begun with the installation of a new metal roof in 
early June. Renovations will continue through the summer. The Commandant's Quarters are also 
being updated. 

The President's Quarters, fondly referred to as the Cannon House because of the historic 
cannons creating a landmark in two corners of its yard, will be appropriately named the Paul E. 
Burns Quarters, honoring the generous gift bestowed from HMA alumnus and Trustee, Michael 
Burns '69, in memory of his father, Dr. Paul E. Burns. 

New Metal Roof on the Paul E. Burns President's Quarters 

In a recent letter to the Alumni, Col. Benson stated "both sets of quarters were approaching 
uninhabitable conditions and would significantly detract from the Academy's ability to hire 
exceptional leaders." 

A sincere thank you to Michael Burns '69 whose timely and significant gift to the Academy made 
the renovations possible. Burns '69 has made a career of helping others through his law practice. 
He currently serves on the Board of Trustees and has also served with the Howe Military School 
Alumni Association. 

His father, Dr. Paul E. Burns (1910-1988), also spent his life in the service of others. He was 
known within the community for his dedication as a school teacher, public servant, philanthropist, 
physician, and surgeon. 

The last updates to the President's Quarters on record were completed during the years of 
1981-1984 during which the residence received the addition of a sun porch, and improvements in 
insulation, roofing, and air conditioning. 
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Located along the southern wall of the beautiful St. James Chapel, the walk is filled with the names of 
former cadets, faculty & staff members, and friends of Howe Military Academy who will be part of Howe 
forever. We invite you to place a lasting symbol of pride and remembrance in this beautiful campus 
landmark, and we hope you will be able to visit soon to see your brick, as well as those of your classmates 
and friends. If you are interested in purchasing a brick for yourself or someone else, please fill out the order 
form below and return to: 

Howe Military Academy 
Development Office 

P.O. Box240 
Howe, IN 46746 

If you would like to order by phone, please call (260} 562-2131, Ext. 36 
or email mritchie@howemilitary.org 

- - - - -x.- - - - -x.- - - - -x.- - - - -
"ALUMNI WALK OF FAME" ,, 

,,....Brick Order Form 

Cost is $100 per brick. Three (3) lines, with up to 15 
characters per line, are advisable; four (4) lines at the 
most. Please print inscription as~you would like it to 
appear on brick. Larger bricks are avai lable for $200; 
six (6) lines, with up to 15 characters per line. 

D Yes, I would like to order a brick 

D Yes, I would like to donate a brick in memory/or 
honor of an Alumnus or Friend of Howe 

Name: _____ _ ________ _ 

Class Year: ------

Inscription: ____________ _ 



INFORMATION FOR INDIANA BUSINESSES OR RESIDENTS ONLY 

• ... . . - . .. ' .. 
·~ .. .. .. 
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LaGrange County 

Community 
Foundation 

Scholarship 
Granting 

Organization 

A School Scholarship Tax Credit is available for 

individuals or corporations who donate to 

scholarship-granting organizations (SGOs). 

Donors (individuals or corporations) who donate 

to an SGO will be eligible to take advantage of a 

_50 percent credit against their individual or 

corporation state-tax liability. The donation can 

also be deducted on the federal tax return. 

Howe Military Academy is a registered school 

eligible to receive scholarship funding through 

HOWE 
MILITARY 
ACADEMY 

TAX CREDIT 

~$ 

contributions made to the Lagrange County Community Foundation Scholarship Granting Organization. Your 

SGO contribution can be restricted to HMA when filling out the donation form. Th is is a great way to support 

Howe Military Academy and be rewarded at tax time. Moreover, the SGO scholarship is a critical element in 

our recruiting strategy, and 2017 funds are essentially exhausted. 

You can donate directly to the SGO online at http://www.lccf.net/donate. To restrict your contribution to Howe 

Military Academy choose "Howe SGO" as the designated fund when making your contribution. 

Contact Mackenzie Ritchie in the Howe Military Academy Development Office for 
more information at (260) 562-2131 Ext. 236 or mritchie@howemilitary.org 
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1943 

Sam Green Jr. passed away on March 8, 2018. 

No further information was provided. 

Clark Manion Springer was born to Henry 
Clark Springer and Madolin Manion Springer in 
Garrett, Indiana on May 22, 1925. He departed 
-------------... this life in Visalia, 

California, to begin 
another pain free life 
on March 15, 2018 at 
the age of 92. Clark 
attended elementary 
school in Butler, 
Indiana and Howe 
Military School in 
Howe, Indiana, 
graduating January 
1943. He attended 
Indiana University 

graduating in 1950 with a master's degree in 
business administration. While at Indiana 
University Clark belonged to Sigma Chi Sorority 
& Fraternity and Delta Sigma Pl , a business 
honorary fraternity. He was also a lifelong 
member of the Benevolent Fraternity of Elks. In 
the fall of 1943, after attending Indiana 
University for two semesters, Clark was 
inducted into the Navy. After two years he 
joined the U.S. Naval Reserve and was released 
in 1947 as Lieutenant Commander. Upon 

graduation from Indiana University, Clark joined 
Goodyear Tire & Rubber Company in Akron, 

Ohio from 1950-1955. From 1955-1966 he was 

I 
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executive vice president for a large midwestern 
manufacturer of ski & sports clothing until the 
company was dissolved. Clark retired in 1987 
after working for the Federal Government with his 
last position as a claims representative for the 
Social Security Administration. Clark was active in 
veteran's affairs serving as an officer in the 
American Legion; served as post commander with 
a year as district commander while a member of 
the Veterans of Foreign Wars. Additionally, he was 
involved with Military Officers Association of 
America serving as the local president for two 
years. Clark was predeceased by his son Rodney 
Clark Springer in 2015; his stepson, John Edward 
Kempfer in 2004; his sister Nancy Haywood in 
1986 and his parents. He is survived by his wife 
Wanda, stepdaughter Cindy Hill (Bill), two 
grandchildren, Erich Esswein (Ashley) and Leanne 
Sublett (Wallace) and two great-grandchildren, 
Madysen and Trenton Sublett. 

1946 

Woodson "Woody" Weinrichter, of San 
Francisco, passed away on January 7, 2018, at the 
----------.. age of 89. He was born 

on July 2, 1928 in Pelham 
Manor, New York. As a 
teenager he attended 
Howe Military School in 
Howe Indiana. He 
graduated in 1946. 
Woody graduated from 
DePauw University in 
1950, maJonng in 

:...__ __ _, Zoology and Chemistry. 



He was a US Army veteran, serving our country 
as a First Lieutenant during the Korean War 
years. Woody was a commercial real estate 
broker in San Francisco area for over 50 years. 
He has a passion for sailing, sailing in many of 
the local Bay Area races. Woody's other passion 
was tennis, in which he would enter into many 
of the local area tournaments. He was 
predeceased by his parents and brothers Ralph 
and Charles. He is survived by his best friend 
and loving wife of 50 years, Pilar, his sister; 
Barbara Whitehead, niece; Kit Weinrichter and 
nephews; Bruce and Jeff Whitehead. 

1947 

Horace W. Corbin, Jr. passed away January 23, 
2017. No further information was provided. 

1948 OB 

William Linnemeier 85, of Fort Wayne, passed 
away peacefully at his home on December 31, 
201 6. Born on March 3, 1931, in Fort Wayne, he 
was a son of the late, Carl and Mildred 

Linnemeier. He received a Bachelor's degree from 
Valparaiso University in Accounting, later 
earning a Master's in Business Administration 
from Indiana University. He was a member of St. 
Paul's Lutheran Church, Fort Wayne. He served on 
the board of directors for the Lutheran 
Foundation, the St. Paul's Lutheran Church, 
Concordia Lutheran High School and the 
Concordia Educational Foundation. He served his 
country in the Army from 1953 to 1955. He retired 
in 1997 from Linnemeier, Cook & Company, after 
many years as a partner in the firm. He is survived 
by his daughter, Heidi (William J.) Swiss, of Butler; 
sister-in-law, Louise Linnemeier, of Fort Wayne; 
nephews, Will (Becky), Jay (Sheilah) Craig (Wendy) 

Linnemeier; nieces, Lisa (Mark) Quinn, and Lori 
(Mark) Olson. He was also preceded in death by 
his wife of 56 years, Beverly J. (Schulz) Linnemeier, 
in 2013; son, Carl F. Linnemeier; brother, Thomas 
Linnemeier. 

1958 

Courtland Seger passed away peacefully 
surrounded by family and close friends on 

Sunday, April 30, 2017 at age 
77. Court was born on June 
22, 1939 in Milan, Mich igan. 
Proceeded in death by son, 
Bradford. Survived by his 
wife of 53 years, Catherine; 
daughter, Janice Meyer (Bill); 
two grandchildren, Alec 
and Madeline Meyer and 
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daughter, Christine Kharrazi (Navid) and his two 
sisters, Martha and Susan Seger. He was a 
well-respected painting contractor in Tucson for 
45 years. He was a huge fan of the University of 
Arizona Women's Softball team and the 
University of Michigan Football team. He 
volunteered countless hours with the Girl 
Scouts and Therapeutic Riding of Tucson (TROT). 
A private graveside service was held on Sunday, 
May 7, 2017 and a Celebration of his life was 
held late afternoon Sunday. 

1974 

Paul Dowidchuk passed away peacefully on 
February 19, 2017, surrounded by family and 
loved ones. He was born August 21, 1956 in 

Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 
to Paul and Jan 
Dowidchuk. Paul attended 
Crete-Monee High School, 
then later Howe Military 
Academy in Indiana. He 
then studied recording 
engineering at Columbia 
College in Chicago. 

Paul spent many years in film and TV 
production. Working with the crew of Walker 
Texas Ranger was of his proudest 
accomplishments, and he loved to tell the 
stories of his film work and achievements. Some 
of his fondest memories were from his time 
working as a stage hand on shows such as Pink 
Floyd, Stevie Ray Vaughn, The Police and The 
Who, where he spent the entire show side stage 
next to the towering wall of amps. 

Music and photography were Paul's greatest 
passions. His pride for his son, Alex, was evident 
any time he would watch him perform. Paul loved 
supporting the local music scene and over time 
he made many, many friends in the music 
community. He always willingly helped anyone in 
the community who needed help, whether with 
photography, home inspections, or simply 
offering his truck to help a friend with a move. 

Paul was the kindest friend to many, only wanting 
the best for everyone. He had a wonderful sense 
of humor and was always upbeat and positive, 
even while valiantly facing his battle with cancer. 

1979 

Glenn A. Jackson, age 56, passed away April 19, 
2018. He was born August 8, 1961 in Highland 
Park, Michigan, son of Robert and Patricia 
Jackson. Glenn was a proud veteran serving in the 

Navy. He was an avid 
hockey fan and loved 
spend ing time with his 
grandchildren. Glenn was 
known for his genuine and 
likeable personality. He 
loved life and nothing 
brought him more joy than 
being with fam ily and 
friends. He is survived by 
his wife, Jeanne of 23 years; 

his son, Joe (Jessica) Godair; his grandchildren: 
Cheyenne, Wyatt, and Waylon; his parents, Robert 
and Patricia Jackson; his siblings: Robert Jr. 
(Audrey) Jackson and Patty (Bill) Giorgio; his niece, 
Ellie and his nephew, Billy. Glenn is also survived 

by many cousins and loving friends. 



1981 

Robert Lofton passed away March 18, 2017. No 
further information was provided. 

1991 

Christopher J.M. Gray passed away May 2018, 
no further information was provided. 

1992 

Claude "Jason" Pilgrim passed away May 5, 

2018. A private memorial service for close 

friends and family was held on May 19. 

If you are aware of a classmate, 
friend or family member of Howe 
Military Academy that has recently 
passed away please let us know by 
contacting Mackenzie Ritchie, 
Director of Development. 

Howe Military Academy 
Attn : Mackenzie Ritchie 

PO Box 240 
Howe, IN 46746 

(260) 562-2131 Ext. 236 

"What lies behind you and what lies in front of you, pales in comparison to 
what lies inside of you." - Ralph Waldo Emerson 23 1 HOWE REVIEW 
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Wish List 

2 - Deluxe high back office chair leather executive $100.00 each 

Band Misc. instrument repair items; mallets, drumheads, reeds, pads, etc. approx. $500.00 

USB audio interface bundle (3-5 bundles desired) $250.00 per bundle 

Hath Math club tournament fees and supplies $250.00 

Reams of bright-colored copy paper for cadets' Interactive Notebooks $15.00 per ream 

Social Studies Subscription to Scholastic Action approx. $200.00 

Lib ra ry Books or monetary gift to purchase remaining books in specific series 

Technology l - Cisco 5508 wireless controller $2,000.00 

4 - Cisco SG300 28-port small business switches $500.00 each 

12 - Solid State Drives $50.00 each 

Yearbook $320.00 

3 - Portable Whole House AC units for barracks' lounge areas 

6 - Outdoor Basketballs $20.00 each 

library of new/used books in each barracks 

Periodicals for each barracks 

Shelves/Bookcases in each barracks 

Alpha Company 2 - Floor reading lamps for lounge $40.00 each 

2 - Mirrors for workout room $80.00 each 

Big Clock for the Lounge $20.00 

Cabinet to store clean dishes $40.00 

Gaming System for the lounge (Xbox One or Playstation 4) $300.00 

HDTV Smart TV 65" for loung (new or in good working condition) $750.00 

Sink for dishwashing $150.00 
Mirrors by entryway for uniform check $50.00 
Mirrors on wall in basement for drill practice $1,500.00 
Movies & Board Games $10.00 each 

Treadmill for basement (new or in good working condition) $650.00 
Workout equipment for basement (new or in good working condition) $1,500.00 

Bravo Company 3 - Computers (TAC office & cadet computer room) $600.00 each 

Blu-ray/DVD player $80.00 

Chairs for lounge dining table $250.00 

Commercial Washer (new or in good working condition) $900.00 

Commercial Dryer (new or in good working condition) $800.00 

Couch for lounge $1,200.00 

Full-size fridge (new or in good working condition) $500.00 

Furniture for basement $1,500.00 

2 - Gaming chairs $150.00 each 

HDTV Smart TV 65" for loung (new or in good working condition) $750.00 

Microwave (new or in good working condition) $80.00 

Vinyl plank floor covering for TAC office $300.00 

Office chair $100.00 

Echo Company Commercial Washer (new or in good working condition) $900.00 

Commercial Dryer (new or in good working condition) $800.00 

Desk chair $100.00 

HDTV Smart TV 65" for loung (new or in good working condition) $750.00 

Vinyl plank floor covering for TAC office $300.00 

$200.00 



2 - Gas pow ered w eed eaters 

Floor scrubber machine 

GPS for Transportation Department 

John Deere Gat or (new or in good working condition) 

Manual lift floor jack 

Commercial Dryer (new or in good working condition) 

Note: Where prices are noted, monetary gifts are welcomed and 
we will purchase and pickup/deliver. 

Please send donations to: 

Howe Military Academy 
Attn: Development Office 

P.O. Box 240 
Howe, IN 46746 

Thank You for Your Support! 

$200.00 each 

$1,000.00 

$100.00 

$6,500.00 

$549.00 

WISH LIST ITEMS PURCHASED - THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY 
Department: Item: Department: Item: 

YEARBOOK Canon camera charger DEVELOPMENT Color Printer 

ADMISSIONS Color printer MAINTENANCE 3 - Upright vacuums 

ATHLETICS Grass seed, fertilizer, and dethatcher for athletic fields 3 - Set of handheld battery operated tools 

Pool renovations ( floors and walls ) 6 ft. and 8 ft. fiberglass, OSHA approved ladders (2 each) 

Wireless microphone system RIFLE TEAM Air Arms Air Cylinder Discharge tool for T200 

A LPHA CO Couch and furniture for basement CC offhand stand - maroon w/pellet box holder (10) 

Lounge TV 65" Champion's choice kneeling roll (10) 

Microwave Champion's choice pellet match box (10) 
Mini Fridge THEATRE Backstage lighting and storage room lighting repair 

Vacuum Ceiling and walls repaired 

BRAVO CO 2 - Vacuums New lower watt stage light bulbs 

ECHO CO Air Conditioning in TAC office 
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"Let us make our future now, and let us make our dreams tomorrow's reality. " - Mala la Yousafzai 


